
Attention:   Part-time Undergraduates, Graduate Students and PA Students 

Funds totaling $1,080,382 have been made available to Bryant University through the federal 
ŐŽǀĞƌŶŵĞŶƚ͛Ɛ�Coronavirus Aid, Relief & Economic Security (CARES) Act to provide direct assistance to 
students whose education has been disrupted by the pandemic.  As the application period for full-time 
undergraduates has ended and limited funding remains available in this program, Bryant is happy to 
open the Bryant University CARES Grant Program to:  (1) part-time undergraduates, (2) graduate 
students, and (3) physician assistant students.  It is important to note that the government requires that 
the University give priority to those students who can demonstrate the highest financial need for this 
assistance. 

With the recent closing of the initial application period for the Bryant University CARES Grant Program, 
the next application phase is now open to the following graduate students and part-time 
undergraduates: 

1. Part-time undergraduates enrolled in at least six, but no more 11, credits during the spring 
semester of 2020 AND 

2. All graduate students enrolled in 6 or more credits in the spring semester of 2020 AND 
3. All Physician Assistant students enrolled in the PA winter 2020 term (1/2/20 ʹ 3/26/20) 

https://studentaid.gov/understand-aid/eligibility/requirements

